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Polar art in Transition 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This half term in art, the children's artwork will focus on the polar regions of the world. This 

week we explored cold colours and investigated how to make a colour darker or lighter by 

adding black or white. The children were fascinated by this and were eager to create new 

shades. We challenged them to make at least 12 different shades of blue, which we will use in 

an Arctic themed piece of art next week.  

We were impressed with their wonderful work and focus -  well done Transition! 

 

Mrs Heather Hallam and Mrs Carol Bartle 

 


